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Dear Parents and Carers 

Last night our Class of 2023 Year 11 students enjoyed a fantastic evening at their Prom. The night was held at The Molineux 

Stadium and after a wide range of impressive arrival vehicles the students had a wonderful evening of fun, good food and lots 

of dancing. 

Everyone looked amazing and selecting our Prom King and Queen was a very difficult task! Many congratulations to Stuart and 

Blessing for taking the crowns! 

Thanks also to the many staff that attended the evening, it was lovely for staff and students to celebrated the end of the exam 

period together and reflect on all of their collective hard work and efforts. 

A special thank you to Mr Gain and Mrs Kaur that did the organising of the evening and for their dedication to this year group.  

We wish all of our Year 11s a wonderful summer and we look forward to welcoming them into school in August to collect their 

GCSE results. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Parry                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Vice-Principal 
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Congratulations to our House Stars of the 

Week 

York  Elfrida          

Lichfield Joshua 

Canterbury Amelie                                                                  

Congratulations to our Year Stars of the Week 

Year 7 Elfrida 

   

Year 8 Amelie  

Year 9 Rejoice 

Year 10 Adeeba 

Sports Day re-scheduled………………. 

Please note that our Sports Day has now been scheduled for 
Wednesday 12th July. 

Students should wear their PE kit to school for the whole day. 

Governing Body Vacancies 

Three Spires Trust are currently forming the new local governing 
body for The King’s and there are still two vacancies for Parent 
Governor! Please check out the                  
Governors page on our website for 
more information. 

https://kingswolverhampton.co.uk/
schoolgovernors  

 

The King’s Theatre are proud to announce our very own                            
production of Matilda Jnr. The students have worked incredibly 
hard to put this together. We invite you all to come and see! 

Mr Shoukat has made sure all props are in working order! 

Mr Shoukat                Mrs McAllister 

Drama             Music 

 

https://t.co/iiizyToN3z
https://t.co/iiizyToN3z
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In Form worship pupils watched a story of Alek Wek, she is a 
refugee and supermodel.  Alek talked about her experiences 
as a refugee.  Students were encouraged to think about 
where people are persecuted in the world today and how we 
might respond.   
We encouraged our students this week to do Simple Acts to 
raise awareness of and to support refugees.  Simple Acts such 
as start a conversation about food, film, books or music.    
These simple acts help us to make new connections in our 
school community.   
We invite you to share a story.  
https://www.canva.com/design/DAFeHZzy7bY/
V3TKuwmbxmqxjPWqTaXw-A/view#1 
 
#RefugeeWeek 
#CompassionIntoAction 
#SimpleActs 
 

The Wolverhampton City Council Public Health team have 
invited us to attend a Refugee Week Event at the Civic Centre 
in recognition of our ongoing work and inclusion, supporting 
refugee children and their families in Wolverhampton.  
 
Mrs Kelay 
EAL Co-ordinator 

Careers Fair 

Students in years 7 to 10 and year 12 all attended the careers 
fair on Thursday and were able to talk to universities,                        
colleges, training providers and employers about their future 
career options. They asked some excellent questions and 
even took part in practical activities. Students found it                    
enjoyable and informative, and exhibitors were impressed by 
Kings students.  

Well done everyone! 

Mrs Thomas 

Head of Work Faculty & Careers Lead. 

 

Year 8 ICT Day 

Year 8 had a fantastic day yesterday taking part in interactive 

coding and gaming activities. They even got to programme 

and fly a drone!  

Another highlight of the day was programming a robot to 

travel along a very tricky path. Year 8 students conducted 

themselves very well and received a lot from the day. 

Well done Year 8! 

Mrs Thomas 

Head of Work Faculty & Careers Lead 

Graiseley Primary School Sports Day 

Today we were honoured to host Graiseley Primary School’s 
Sports Day.  

It was a fabulous day with lots of compliments from both the     

students who took part, and staff who accompanied them. 

Congratulations to the following Sports Leaders from Year 
10 who took part in the event. 

Samriti, Tiana, Bianca, Goda, Roshan, Em, Ernie, Angelica, 

Ruta, Abigail, Maya, Fortune, Kevin, Muhammed and                     

Cameron. 

Well done everyone! 

Miss Key 

 

 

 

https://www.canva.com/design/DAFeHZzy7bY/V3TKuwmbxmqxjPWqTaXw-A/view#1
https://www.canva.com/design/DAFeHZzy7bY/V3TKuwmbxmqxjPWqTaXw-A/view#1
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Just a week ago we heard the news of yet another tragic loss of many lives as a 

boat carrying hundreds of desperate migrants sank off the coast of Greece.                 

But how much do we know about the stories of those who were travelling and 

the thousands like them who risk their lives each year in search of a place of 

refuge, safety and hope for their families? And who do we listen to when we 

want to know more? 

This week in Refugee Week, and an opportunity to listen and to share the real-

life stories of refugees and their experiences. An opportunity also to imagine and to consider the challenges they have faced 

but also the skills and gifts they have to offer. 

The Hummingbird Project is a Brighton based charity speaking out for refugees and asylum seekers whose voices are so often 

ignored. Their ‘Young Leaders’ work empowers young people to tell their stories and communicate their needs. This work was 

inspired  when volunteers noticed how often decisions were being made about the futures of children and young people by a 

range of different agencies, yet without the children themselves being in the room to speak for themselves. 

This week at school we reflect on the apostle Stephen who was arrested and eventually stoned to death for speaking the 

truth. Often the truth is uncomfortable to hear. Often, speaking the truth can make us unpopular. Throughout both the Old 

and New Testaments, there are examples of prophets and apostles who were rejected and despised for speaking the truth. 

And things haven’t changed today. We know the opposition faced by those like Malala Yousafzai and Greta Thunberg who 

speak up with a message unpopular by some of those in power. 

Immigration is a highly contentious political topic and there seems to be a 

lot of pressure on politicians, who want to win votes, to act drastically to cut 

immigration, at any cost. But before we make our minds up about their              

policies and plans, are we willing to listen to every aspect of the story?               

Are we willing to listen to the stories of those seeking places of safety?                 

The theme of Refugee Week this year is ‘Compassion’ and we are all invited to listen, to watch and to share a story this week. 

https://refugeeweek.org.uk/simple-acts-19/1-share-a-story/ 

 

 

https://refugeeweek.org.uk/simple-acts-19/1-share-a-story/

